
TO: Martha White 
FROM: Jemma Lambert 
RE: Community Services Advisory Committee Sponsorship Program 
DATE: 13 September, 2017 
 
 
 
The Community Services Advisory Committee (CSAC) has completed one of its 
priorities; that of developing a policy, criteria and application materials for Natick groups 
seeking sponsorship status at the Community-Senior Center. 
 
Attached please find a copy of the draft application materials as well as a summary 
authored by the Chair of the CSAC for your use and review. 
 
It is the hope of the CSAC as well as Departmental staff that the policy is received 
positively by the Board of Selectmen. 
 


